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0918 + Bartholomew + and Bartholomew +/ . Bartholomaios {bar-thol-om-ah'-yos}; of Aramaic origin [ 1247 + served + man serve + and serve + ministered + the office + of a deacon + to minister + ministering + me to 
serve + man minister + and ministered + is administered + and do minister + he that serveth + even so minister + thyself and serve + him and ministered + not to be ministered + things he ministered + unto but to minister 
+ and did not minister + as he that doth serve + her and she ministered + let them use the office + of them that ministered + For they that have used + he might have ministered + in that ye have ministered + but unto us 
they did minister +/ and 8526]; son of Tolmai; Bar-tholomoeus, a Christian apostle: --Bartholomeus . 

0919 + was Barjesus +/ . Bariesous {bar-ee-ay-sooce'}; of Aramaic origin [ 1247 + served + man serve + and serve + ministered + the office + of a deacon + to minister + ministering + me to serve + man minister + and 
ministered + is administered + and do minister + he that serveth + even so minister + thyself and serve + him and ministered + not to be ministered + things he ministered + unto but to minister + and did not minister + as 
he that doth serve + her and she ministered + let them use the office + of them that ministered + For they that have used + he might have ministered + in that ye have ministered + but unto us they did minister +/ and 3091 
+ Lot + of Lot + that Lot +/ ]; son of Jesus (or Joshua); Bar-jesus, an Israelite: --Barjesus . 

0920 + Barjona +/ . Barionas {bar-ee-oo-nas'}; of Aramaic origin [ 1247 + served + man serve + and serve + ministered + the office + of a deacon + to minister + ministering + me to serve + man minister + and ministered + 
is administered + and do minister + he that serveth + even so minister + thyself and serve + him and ministered + not to be ministered + things he ministered + unto but to minister + and did not minister + as he that doth 
serve + her and she ministered + let them use the office + of them that ministered + For they that have used + he might have ministered + in that ye have ministered + but unto us they did minister +/ and 3124 + was 
Malchus +/ ]; son of Jonas (or Jonah); Bar-jonas, an Israelite: --Bar-jona . 

0921 + Barnabas + to Barnabas + as Barnabas + me Barnabas + of Barnabas + And Barnabas + But Barnabas + for Barnabas + and Barnabas + with Barnabas + unto Barnabas + that Barnabas + to me and Barnabas +/ . 
Barnabas {bar-nab'-as}; of Aramaic origin [ 1247 + served + man serve + and serve + ministered + the office + of a deacon + to minister + ministering + me to serve + man minister + and ministered + is administered + and
do minister + he that serveth + even so minister + thyself and serve + him and ministered + not to be ministered + things he ministered + unto but to minister + and did not minister + as he that doth serve + her and she 
ministered + let them use the office + of them that ministered + For they that have used + he might have ministered + in that ye have ministered + but unto us they did minister +/ and 5029 + For perhaps + peradventure +/ 
]; son of Nabas (i .e . prophecy); Barnabas, an Israelite: --Barnabas . 

0923 + Barsabas +/ . Barsabas {bar-sab-as'}; of Aramaic origin [ 1247 + served + man serve + and serve + ministered + the office + of a deacon + to minister + ministering + me to serve + man minister + and ministered + is
administered + and do minister + he that serveth + even so minister + thyself and serve + him and ministered + not to be ministered + things he ministered + unto but to minister + and did not minister + as he that doth 
serve + her and she ministered + let them use the office + of them that ministered + For they that have used + he might have ministered + in that ye have ministered + but unto us they did minister +/ and probably 6634]; 
son of Sabas (or Tsaba); Bar-sabas, the name of two Israelites: --Barsabas . 

0924 + Bartimaeus +/ . Bartimaios {bar-tim-ah'-yos}; of Aramaic origin [ 1247 + served + man serve + and serve + ministered + the office + of a deacon + to minister + ministering + me to serve + man minister + and 
ministered + is administered + and do minister + he that serveth + even so minister + thyself and serve + him and ministered + not to be ministered + things he ministered + unto but to minister + and did not minister + as 
he that doth serve + her and she ministered + let them use the office + of them that ministered + For they that have used + he might have ministered + in that ye have ministered + but unto us they did minister +/ and 2931 
+ of them in secret +/ ]; son of Timoeus (or the unclean); Bar-timoeus, an Israelite: --Bartimaeus . 

1247 + served + man serve + and serve + ministered + the office + of a deacon + to minister + ministering + me to serve + man minister + and ministered + is administered + and do minister + he that serveth + even so 
minister + thyself and serve + him and ministered + not to be ministered + things he ministered + unto but to minister + and did not minister + as he that doth serve + her and she ministered + let them use the office + of 
them that ministered + For they that have used + he might have ministered + in that ye have ministered + but unto us they did minister +/ . diakoneo {dee-ak-on-eh'-o}; from 1249 + servant + minister + ministers + my 
servant + a minister + and servant + and deacons + the minister + and minister + his ministers + but ministers + was a minister + to the servants + Let the deacons + as the ministers + must the deacons + unto the servants 
+ which is a servant + Are they ministers + for he is the minister + For he is the minister + it was ( but the servants +/ ; to be an attendant, i .e . wait upon (menially or as a host, friend, or [figuratively] teacher); techn . to 
act as a Christian deacon: --(ad-)minister (unto), serve, use the office of a deacon . 

Page 1

1/17/2022


